
LOCAL ACCESS FORUM 
CAN YOU HELP? 

The Local Access Forums in Bedfordshire are looking for new members.  
Anyone with an interest in public access in the countryside is invited to apply.   

The Borough of Bedford Local Access Forum (BoBLAF) and the Central 
Bedfordshire and Luton Joint Local Access Forum (JLAF) meet once a quarter 
(the JLAF currently has 2 online meetings per quarter due to Covid) to discuss 
various topics relating to access and the countryside of Bedfordshire.   

It seeks to improve public access across the county working with the Local 
Authorities.  Our members represent a wide range of interests including Trail 
Riding, horse riding, cycling, land owners and ramblers.   

Please see our websites for further information. 

https://www.bedford.gov.uk/parking-roads-and-travel/public-rights-of-
way/local-access-forum/  

and 

https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/82/countryside/428/joint_local_
access_forum#:~:text=The%20Joint%20Local%20Access%20Forum,countryside
%20whilst%20safeguarding%20its%20future.  

 

If you are interested in applying and you live in Central Bedfordshire or Luton 
please contact JLAFsecretary@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk  

For those living in Bedford Borough please contact 
BoBLAF.Secretary@bedford.gov.uk  

 


